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Notice	to	All	Members	
Gutter	Cleaning	

	
	
	
	
On	Saturday,	November	16th	and	Sunday,	November	17th,	Gutter-Vac	
Home	Services	will	be	on	site	to	clean	the	gutters.		Any	Members	with	
fenced	gates	(front	and	back),	we	kindly	ask	that	you	leave	them	
unlocked	so	the	contractors	have	access	to	do	the	work	on	the	gutters.	
	
The	Board	of	Directors	have	also	purchased	a	Gutter	Cleaning	Wand	to	
maintain	gutters	throughout	the	year.		This	piece	of	equipment	is	
available	to	All	Members	if	you	feel	safe	and	comfortable	using	it.			
	
	
On	a	side	note,	a	Member	has	reached	out	to	the	Board	that	a	used	
needle	has	been	seen	in	our	complex	in	a	garden	bed.		Please	be	
cautious.	
	
	
Thank	You	Members	for	Your	Cooperation,	
		
	
	
	
Board	of	Directors	
November	14th,	2019	


